














Trafalgar PAC
November 12, 2024

 
Communication about concerns If you have concerns with an SD8 process or decision, check out the following 
(https://www.sd8.bc.ca/parents-students/communication) to see proper channels to address the situation 
and resolve the concern. Your principal can help with any situation! 

Basketball next up We have had a great volleyball and cross-country running season.  Thank you to our 
volunteer coaches including two parent coaches (Tara Cowan, Kristina Little), three teacher coaches (Ethan 
McCluskey, Chris Mieske, Camryn Wallan) and three volunteer staff sponsors (Robyn Cabunoc-Boettcher, Eliza 
Forbes, Misha Chernoff).  Basketball season is next up! 

Reporting in December With parent teacher interviews in October, we are now focusing on Learning Updates, 
due to be published to parents on December 6. Parents can expect student self-reflection on the core 
competencies on paper along with a written Learning Update digitally published to the MyEd portal.  We are 
focusing our efforts on every curricular area with two stars and a wish for each student. 

LLEs are changing soon Students will soon pick their next Life Long Exploration for a January 8 start.  Choices 
will be published shortly to both students and parents. 

FSAs are complete Trafalgar grade 7 students have completed their Foundation Skills Assessments for 24/25 
and the assessments will be evaluated at the end of November.  Students and parents can expect to see their 
booklets and achievement levels around the end of January. 

Budget Principal Mushumanski presented the board budget (attached) to the PAC and briefly explained the 
highlights. 

Important Dates Coming Up: 

Dec 6 Learning update published to the parent portal 
Dec 10 TMS PAC meeting @ 6 pm 
Dec 11 Band concert @ 7:00 pm 
Dec 20 Last school day before winter holidays 
Jan 6 First school day of 2025 




